QUEEN ANNE'S GATE LONDON SWIH 9AT

17 April 1989

IIE _CHOIGE OF FREQUENCIES FOR MVLDS

Thank you fer your letter of 24 April about the cholce of
frequencies for MVDS.

1 agree that at this stage we should go no further than ruling out
the 2.5 GHz and the 27-29 GHz bands, while leaving open the possibilities at
12 GHz and 40 GHz until the cable industry has had a chance to assimilate the
April announcement and your proposed discussion Paper. It would certainly be
deairable to bring vmcertainty to an end goon,; but I dgree that it is more
important to get this decision right than to make an early announcement. I
kope, however, that we will be in a position to make a Flrm declsion by the

SUmMmEr recess,

I am content with the form of words which you propose for inclusion
in the April announcement.

I am eupﬁing this letter to the Prime Minister, other mezbersz af
MISC 128 and to S5ir REobin Butler.

The Bt Hon The Lord Younmg of Graffham




